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† Mass Schedule †  

 Saturday:  5:30pm 

 Sundays:  7:00am, 8:30am, 11:30am & 5:30pm 

 Weekdays 

 Monday:  8:30am 

 Tuesday:  6:15am & 8:30am 

 Wednesday:  8:30am & 6:30pm 

 Thursday:  8:30am  

 Friday:  8:30am 

 Saturday:  8:30am 

 Holy Days:  6:00am, 8:30am & 6:30pm 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 Wednesday:  5:30pm—6:20pm 

 Saturday:  3:30pm—5:00pm    

 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Monday—Thursday:  9:00am—6:00pm Friday:  9:00am—noon 

FINAL REPORT CARDS AND STANDARDIZED TEST SCORS 
WILL BE MAILED HOME.   ALL FINANCIAL ACCOUNTS MUST 
BE SETTLED BEFORE FINAL REPORT CARDS ARE MAILED.  
Thank you. 

OFFICE HOURS: 

JUNE—Monday thru Thursday 

11:00am to 1:00pm 

Closed July  3rd & 4th 

JULY—Monday thru Friday 

11:00am to 1:00pm 

 Beginning July 24th, Monday thru Friday,  7:30am 

to 3:30pm 

We also schedule appointments outside of these 

posted hours. 

St. John’s says goodbye to Ms. Williams (1st Grade), 

Ms. Terry (IT) and Mr. Diener (BASC).  We thank them 

for their years of service to our school and children. 

 *   *   *   *   * 

The faculty and staff thanks to the PTO for a delicious 

luncheon from Phuket.  We all ate way more than we 

should have. 

 *   *   *   *   * 

On behalf of the faculty, staff and administration, a 

great big “THANK YOU” to all of our parent volun-

teers.  So many areas are improved each and every 

day because of your giving spirit.  

  

 

 

*   *   *   *   * 

2017-2018 Dates to Remember: 

Aug. 2-6:30pm   Orientation for ALL K4, K5 parents 

and NEW 1st – 8th grade families. 

Aug. 3-Back to School Night 

Aug. 7-First Day of School 

JPII Sports Announcement:   

Softball:  Any girls interested in softball at JPII should attend the callout meeting on Tuesday May 30th at 5:30 pm 

OR Tuesday June 6th at 5:30 pm.  Contact Coach Amy at softball@jp2falcons.org for more information. 

Cross Country:  Anyone interested in Cross Country will have another chance to learn about the upcoming 

summer training and fall season on June 1st at 5 pm in the JPII Library. 
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